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Approval to repair Fire Engine Ladder 2

SUMMARY: Ladder 2, a 2018 Pierce Ladder Truck, was damaged extensively when it contacted
electrical lines at Fire Station 2. The truck contacted two 7200-volt transmission lines causing
extensive damage to the ladder itself, cables and components, electrical system and possibly more.
An estimate for repairs has been received in the amount of $651,927.00.

The City will be responsible for the $5,000 insurance deductible, which has already been paid. It is
estimated that repairs will not begin until near the end of the year.

BUDGET ACCOUNT: 110-42200-261

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve quote
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